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NEWS RELEASE: Commission approves telecom company’s application to offer 

telecommunication exchange services in Idaho.                     

 

BOISE (Aug. 13, 2024) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission has approved an application 

from Fybercom LLC that will allow it to offer local telecommunication exchange services in 

Idaho. 

 

The telecom company asked for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity in its 

application. Fybercom said it is incorporated within the state of Idaho and plans to offer service 

to businesses that want hosted voice services. Fybercom also plans to resell internet bandwidth 

that will enable it to offer several telecom services to customers, including basic telephone 

service.  

 

The commission approved Fybercom’s application after the telecom company submitted 

additional information regarding its proposed service area.  

 

Additional information is available at: puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7296. 
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